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Acknowledgement of Country  
We acknowledge the Traditional Custodians of the lands of Mount Alexander Shire the Jaara Jaara People of the Dja Dja Wurrung Nation who 
have cared for this country, its mountains, trees, animals, waters, birds since the beginning.  

We acknowledge that they never ceded sovereignty of this land. This land is, was and always will be Aboriginal land.  

We recognise that they met all their resource, energy, health and wellbeing, needs from a deep sense of connection to country and strong sense 
of community. They all had shelter and a role. We pay our respects to their elders past, present and emerging. 

PCP4CR workshop readiness  
Fifteen representatives from a diversity of organisations Mount Alexander Shire Council (MASC), Castlemaine District Community Health (CHIRP), 
Nalderun (a service that supports the Aboriginal Community, lead by Aboriginal people), Mount Alexander Shire Disability Advocacy Group 
(MASDAG), St Vincents De Paul, Mount Alexander Shire Council (MASC), Castlemaine Community House (CCH), Maldon Neighbourhood House, 
Mount Alexander Sustainability Group (MASG), Castlemaine District Community Health (CHIRP), Central Victorian  Greenhouse Gas Alliance 
(CVGA) attended the PCP4CR workshops. 
 

Prior to the workshops readiness conversations took place with the invited stakeholders and others (who identify as working to address the 

impacts of climate change and or in the field of health and wellbeing) to scope what was already happening in the Mount Alexander Shire 

regarding addressing the impacts of climate change on the health and wellbeing of people in a vulnerable state (see below). 



 

 

 

 

The scoping also included outcomes stakeholders wished for as a result of this project. 



 

 

  

PCP4CR workshops  
Unfortunately due to the impacts of COVID 19 the workshops were only held earlier this year and the second workshop  had to be postponed 
due to the snap lock down. 
 

The first two workshops facilitated by SGGPCP -see connecting of variables below 



 

 

 

 

The final mapping tool  



 

 

 

 
PCP4CR strategic framework and action plan  
During the second workshop it was realised that the group recognised the benefit of this mapping as a tool but needed a framework to guide 
and contain the work going forward .  
The group were clear on wishing there to be explicit reference to addressing impacts of climate change amplifying disadvantage thus needed a 

framework that was about enabling major social change using climate change as a catalyst. 

The group wished a framework that held the emerging key themes but had a  platform which included reference to reflection on privileges, 

addressing the perpetual growth mindset and an Indigenous World View.  They suggested a goal or vision statement of ά/aring for Community, 

Culture and Countryέ  

The following framework was drafted and endorsed at a following CVPCP workshop early May. In this workshop stakeholders also began sharing 

stories of each others work to begin to build a shared understanding of the expanse and depth of work happening, avoid duplication and 

strengthen collaboration. 



 

 

The second map is of the scoping of the current work in the Shire according to this strategic framework and guides the content of the Action 

Plan. 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


